
 

 

 
TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING 

Wednesday, October 22, 2020- Chiefs Conference Room 
 

Meeting commenced at 1:00 p.m 
 
Present at Meeting:   Lt. Pat Buckley, Traffic Officer Kyle Noddin, Amber Rush  
Via Conference Call: Scott Zenke, Jim Platosh, Russ Arnold and Kat Krajewski  

 

 

Old Business: 
 

0920-01: Resident is concerned about speeding near 177 and Nauset Lane (there is a bus stop at the 
corner of Nauset), and is also requesting signage on 177 as Nauset Lane is hidden. 
 
Officer Noddin completed a speed study and determined that the speeds were within acceptable limits. 
Spoke with complainant regarding speed and that the bus stop is at a safe place for the children.  
 
Item Closed. 
 
 

         Issues: 
 

A. Illegal sign installation on the Town’s right of way (181 Mountain Spring Road):  
 
Russ Arnold to continue his research regarding zoning and enforcement. 
 
Item Tabled 
 
B. There was a request to have “School Zone” signage placed on Main Street. Group didn’t see any 

issues regarding signage. Russ Arnold will be looking into placement, etc. 
 
Item Closed. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 1:20 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Amber Rush- Police Management Assistant 

 


